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May Fayre… Our May Fayre took place on Saturday 12th May. It was a fantastic day, with the weather on our side, perfect for some ice cream. A lot of people came along and bought cakes and took part in our raffles and tombolas. Many of you went home laden with bargains from the car boots and loads of the children had fun on the bouncy castle, the huge slide and the assault course and a few adults too …..We raised an Amazing £1375.17 we hope that everyone who came had a fantastic time and we can’t wait to see you at the next event. We also wish to thank all the people that gave up their time to help organise and to be there on the day to help raise this fantastic amount. 
Shrewsbury Carnival
On the 16th June the Friends of Crowmoor will be entering a float for the school in the Carnival. This year’s theme will be musicals and we have chosen to do the Lion King. We need lots of lovely animals to help us create the circle of life on our float.
We will need lots of help with decorating the float from 9am on the day and lots of volunteers to come on the float and walk aside, collecting money.
We are hoping that this day will be lots of fun for all involved and will also raise some funds for great causes.
[bookmark: _Hlk511508171][bookmark: _Hlk515555962]Please come and speak to us about getting involved in the carnival. We willingly accept all levels of artistic talent. No Audition Required!

The Friends recently put their funds to great use by paying for the coaches to and from Kingswood for year 4 and 5 residential trip, in September.
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Upcoming Events
    June 16th -	Carnival float.
   June 20th –	School sports day. AM – Main school. Pm – Acorns and Beech. We will be selling refreshments during morning
    July 4th – 	End of year Disco.
   July 7th -	Family Sports day event in
partnership with The 
Shrewsbury Club.
    October – 	Halloween disco.
    November- 	Christmas craft fayre. 
    December - 	Christmas Party with a Very special Meet ‘n’ Greet.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Many of you may have heard of Unicef Soccer Aid several well-known names popped on their football boots last weekend to support this cause. However, how many of you know that Crowmoor Primary is a Unicef rights respecting school Level 1 and is working towards Level 2 (GOLD). Which when achieved will make it the only Gold level school in Shropshire. To attain this, children in school need to have an understanding, of Global Goals such as ending child poverty and fighting inequality, as well as understanding their own rights. It aims to help all our children to grow up with a strong moral compass and to help themselves and others not as fortunate as them. Parents can help by supporting children in knowing and understanding their rights.
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Email us at Friendsofcrowmoorschool@gmail.com if you can offer any assistance or would like to come along.  Any help and contributions for any of our events are gratefully received by the Friends and by helping you become a friend of Crowmoor.
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